
VOLLEYBALL SPOTLITE
★

The six man open volleyball tourna­
ment is about over. Games are played 
each Tuesday and Thursday evening at 
Kalakaua Recreation Center. The league 
is a real fast one with the best players 
on Oahu participating.

The Outrigger Canoe Club team, while 
not in the lead, has been in there pitch­
ing and is gaining valuable experience. 
It is several years since we have entered 
an open tournament, and the team is just 
building and should really be a competi­
tor in future tournaments. All players 
are under 22 years of age with the excep­
tion of two old "bucks,” Doc Beardmore 
and “Little” Jack Ackerman.

The team has shown eagerness to play, 
willingness to learn and the spirit of co­
operation. W ith  these attributes every 
Y>ember feels that they have a strong 
potential and should be winners within 
a year or two.

For the first time in four years the 
team has a coach. Harry Kealoha, a 
volleyballer of no mean ability, has given 
much of his time, advice and help and he 
believes that the team has a future #nd is 
really a comer.

Two college returnees have joined the 
team within the last week and have 
added power to the team as they are 
strong slammers and fast players. They 
are "Peanuts” Miller and Tommy Haine. 
The roster of the team: Jim  Beardmore, 
Jack Ackerman, Randy Worthington, 
Bill Cross, Bill Baird, Mark Auerbach, 
Pat Wyman, Pat O ’Connor, Tommy 
Haines and “Peanuts” Miller.

The Kui Kahi six-wahine volleyball 
tournament got under way on June 16th. 
The league is sponsored by the H ui 
Hauoli and games are played at the Paki 
Playground courts (Kapahulu Fire Sta­
tion) on Tuesday and Thursday evenings 
at 7:30 and 8:30.

The Outrigger girls lost their opener 
to last year’s champions, the Ke Aliis, 
9-15, 15-10, 4-15, in a two out of three 
game set

The Club carries a roster of ten girls: 
Billie Neal, Joan Martin, Dorothy Watt, 
Eva Hunter, Rusty Thomas, Anita Berg, 
Carole Muirhead, Gwene Davis, Melva 
Johnson and Anne Ackerman. Bill Barn­
hart is coach and "Frantic” Fred Mosher 
is manager.

Watch the Bulletin Board for 

Announcements on:

KANE-WAHINE T O U R N A M EN T

JUNIOR-ASSOCIATE
T O U R N A M EN T

W A H IN E  SIX  W OM AN  
T O U R N A M EN T

BUILDING IMPROVEMENTS—
in and Proposed

The Directors are contemplating the 
finishing of the roof over the dining 
room to make a Solarium. It would be 
reached by a circular staircase and over­
look the beach.

Another improvement is re-doing the 
Club lobby and the increase in size of the 
snack bar. This snack bar is so popular 
that extra help has been added for the 
summer and it has really outgrown itself. 
Val Ossipoff has been consulted on all 
these proposed improvements and the 
Building and Grounds Committee will 
make recommendations later.

NEW WATER HEATER
A new water heater has been installed. 

The new heater has a much larger 
capacity than the old one and it seems 
that the amount of hot water available 
is adequate for our present and future 
needs.

Fifty-eight new full length lockers have 
been installed in the Senior men’s locker 
room and are being assigned.
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